
Dublin Elementary Parent faculty Club 
www.dublinpfc.org
Dear Dublin Shark Families,

Welcome to the start of the 2017/2018 school year!  We are excited to serve as your PFC 
Co-Presidents’ this year.  We look forward to meeting many of you at Sign-in Day.

You should have received an email from the district with details on registration.  The 
registration process will start online with the Annual Data Update within Parent Portal and 

conclude during Sign-in Day on August 9th and 10th.  During this process, you will notice 
multiple requests for your time, talent, and resources to help advance Dublin Elementary’s 
learning potential.  We want to prepare your family for two of the larger voluntary donation 
requests you will see during Sign-in Day.  

Dublin Family Donation:
Making a voluntary Dublin Family Donation supports your child, their teacher, and the 

school.  Your child’s teacher will receive limited funds by the District to cover 180 days of 
learning.  By contributing a voluntary Dublin Family Donation, your family will help provide the 
tools needed in a modern academic environment, while also supporting Dublin campus activities 
and improvements.  This allows your child to learn both inside the classroom and out.  
A few examples of programs your generous voluntary donation has supported:

•
• Field trip cost offsets
• Classroom funding for resources
• Safety Patrol
• Anti-Bullying and Educational Assemblies
• Playground Equipment
• Campus wide Field Day celebration
• Science Night
• Fine Arts Day
• Read In Day
• Bike to School Week
• Red Ribbon Week
• Teacher Appreciation Week and Luncheon
• Scholastic weekly readers for grade level curriculum

• 2nd grade headphones for computers
• Insect studies
• Animal Dissections
• Classroom art supplies

**We are requesting a voluntary donation of $95 per family**
All donations are strictly voluntary and any amount is greatly appreciated as we work to 

support our students and teachers.
Special Funding at Dublin:



Some of our students’ most inspiring subjects require additional support.  By making a 
voluntary donation to the Special Funding at Dublin, you will provide much needed and 
appreciated support to the following programs:

•
• Library support 
• Computer assistance
• Lego engineering sets for grade level curriculum

• Scootpad Technology for 3rd-5th grade
• Ipad technology for Special Needs (LASS) classes
• Technology for all grade levels
•
• Art Programs
• Science Programs

**We are requesting a voluntary donation of $25 per child**
All donations are strictly voluntary and any amount is greatly appreciated as we work to support 

our students and teachers.

Dublin Elementary is a community of families who are joined together with a common goal-to 
help our children reach their greatest potential in a supportive, transparent and advanced 
environment.  Thank you for your consideration and support.  We look forward to meeting you at 

Sign-in Day on August 9th and 10th.  Be sure to bring your online application summary page 
(one per student), student emergency health form, and any pertinent proof of residency 
paperwork as required by the Front Office.

Yours in Health,
Christopher and Laura Gan
2017-2018 Dublin PFC Co-Presidents
dublinpfc@gmail.com
www.dublinpfc.org
*100% volunteer staffed non-profit organization*


